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Feedback: Policy revocation proposal under the 

Workers’ Safety and Compensation Act 
 

The policy revocation proposal relating to travel reflects the issues consulted on during the 
engagement for the Workers’ Safety and Compensation Act and will align the amendments 
made in the new legislation. 

 
The Board of Directors is providing this policy revocation proposal to stakeholders to advise 
that the current policy is being revoked and that elements under the Board of Directors’ 
authority will be incorporated into its Governance Guide. The views of our stakeholders are 
important to us. 

 

Engagement on this policy revocation proposal closes on March 31, 2022. Feedback can be 
submitted: 

1. Download this fillable form and send it as an attachment to 
Policy.Feedback@wcb.yk.ca; 

2. Email comments directly to Policy.Feedback@wcb.yk.ca; or 
3. Receipt in our building by March 31, 2022, by mail or drop off at: 

Yukon Workers’ Compensation Health and Safety Board 
401 Strickland Street 
Whitehorse, Yukon Y1A 5N8 

 
Feedback on policy revocation proposal: BD-02 Travel 

 
Name:       

Email address:       

 
1. Are there any general comments about this policy revocation proposal? (Maximum 800 

characters)

mailto:Policy.Feedback@wcb.yk.ca
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This information is collected, used and disclosed under the authority of the Access to Information and Protection 
of Privacy Act for the purposes of communicating with you regarding the feedback you provided. For further 
information on collection of information or for assistance with providing feedback, please contact 867-667-5645 
or 1-800-661-0443 

 
Thank you for sharing your feedback with us. 
 
By the end of April 2022 a summary of all feedback on this policy revocation proposal will 
be published on our website at www.wcb.yk.ca  

http://www.wcb.yk.ca/
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